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July 4, 5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

4th of July
Please enjoy a SAFE and SANE 4TH of July.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Funding for Planned Parenthood
According to its 2018—2019 annual report, Planned Parenthood provided 345,672 abortions in just one year while also receiving $616.8 million in taxpayer funding, or “Government Health Services Reimbursements & Grants.”  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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 July 18, 19
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Candidate Survey

Right to Life-LIFESPAN cannot and does not endorse or recommend candidates for political office.  We are permitted to ask candidates questions regarding their positions on issues that impact human life and reprint those answers in our Candidate Survey newsletter and share that newsletter with our membership and those who request it.  If you would like a copy of the newsletter please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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July 25, 26
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
2021 Bus Trip to Washington DC

With an abundance faith and optimism, LIFESPAN is planning the 2021 Youth bus trip to Washington DC for the annual March for Life.  Registration begins on September 1, 2020.  If you would like more information as to dates, itinerary and expense, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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